
 
 
Sarah Hall, Pomerleau Undergraduate 
 
My name is Sarah Hall and I am extremely grateful to be the recipient of the CEMF Pomerleau 
Ambassador Scholarship. This fall I will be entering my final year of Civil Engineering at 
Dalhousie 
University, with an expected graduation date of June 2024. I am planning to specialize in Water 
Resources Engineering this next year and have a goal to pursue graduate studies in a coastal 
water field after graduation. I am currently working in the Dalhousie Coastal Hydrology lab for 
the summer and have recently begun my new role as President of the Dalhousie Undergraduate 
Engineering Society. During my education so far, I have had the privilege to have had several 
strong females in engineering as role models. I can say, for certain, that these individuals have 
played a dramatic role in how I perceive the engineering profession, and my future. These 
ladies have encouraged me to overcome adversity, offered career advice and have become 
mentors and friends. This award will not only relieve some of the financial stress I feel about 
school but encourages me to help the next generation of female engineers, as these ladies have 
helped me. As someone who has self-funded my education so far, this scholarship will reduce 
my need for student loans for this next year, which brings an immense relief. 


